
Dear Parents, 

We come to the end of another very busy week.     

Christmas is fast approaching and it has been lovely to 

hear the younger children practising their Nativity 

songs.  As it gets colder please ensure your child has a 

waterproof coat in school.  If walking, please try to wear 

bright, reflective clothing.   

PTA Christmas Fair - Friday 30th November  

Thank you for all of the donations for our bottle       

tombola.  We have some great prizes! 

Friday 30th November – Non-uniform in return for small 

gifts for the present room or sweetie jars.  This is for 

an exciting new stall, where children choose a small gift 

and wrap it, ready to place under the tree for their 

mum, dad or whoever else they choose. 

Remember,  we are still looking for the following        

donations please:  

 Teddies for Teddy Tombola  

 Raffles & silent auction prizes  - please ask 

around to local businesses to see if they can   

donate  

Please bring donations to the school office.  We need 

lots of help on and before the day so please contact the 

school office or email  

ptabreretonprimary@gmail.com to volunteer.  

 

Smokebusters 

Year 5 thoroughly enjoyed their afternoon learning all 

about the fire service and the importance of having a 

fire plan. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Uniform 

A reminder that children should now be wearing winter 

uniform.  Children should wear school shoes but are   

allowed to bring in boots or wellingtons when weather is 

bad.  Jewellery is not allowed in school.  Please help us 

maintain our high standards!  Thank you for your       

support. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Open Morning 

This week we hosted our Open Morning.   Thank you to 

all of those who came and don’t forget the deadline for 

applications is 15th January.  Our Y5 and Y6 council 

members conducted tours of the school and all of our 

visitors commented on how polite, articulate and         

confident our children were.  You made us very proud! 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  Love God, love learning, love one       

another. 

Matthew 22: 36-40 

 Brereton CE Primary School 

 Friday 23rd November 2018 



Shoe Boxes 

Year 1 would like to say thank you for all of the fantastic 

shoeboxes donated this week.  We are sure they will 

bring children great joy this Christmas. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates 

Reception Nativity - Friday 7th December 9am 

Y1/2 Nativity - Tuesday 11th December 2pm/6pm 

Whole school theatre trip - Wednesday 12th December 

Year 6 Class Assembly - Friday 14th December 3pm 

Christmas Jumper Day - Friday 14th December 

Carol Service - Thursday 20th December  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Christingle Service 

You are all warmly invited to the Christingle service at 

St Oswald’s church on Sunday 2nd December from 10:30 

am to 11:30 am. 
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